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Day 21 

The Attributes of God  

As for God, His way is perfect; the word of the Lord is proven. He is a shield for all who take refuge in 
Him. For who is God besides the Lord? And who is the Rock except our God? (2 Samuel 22:31–32) 

The Lord longs to be gracious and rises to show compassion. For the Lord is a God of justice; blessed 
are all those who wait for Him! (Isaiah 30:18) 

The Works of God  

The heavens declare the glory of God, and the skies proclaim the work of His hands. Day after day they 
pour forth speech; night after night they reveal knowledge. (Psalm 19:1–2) 

The Lord is the great God, the great King above all gods. In His hand are the depths of the earth, and 
the summits of the mountains are His also. The sea is His, for He made it, and His hands formed the dry 
land. He is our God and we are the people of His pasture and the sheep under His care. (Psalm 95:3–5, 
7) 

My Relationship to God  

You have loved me with an everlasting love; You have drawn me with lovingkindness. (Jeremiah 31:3) 

Who shall separate me from the love of Christ? Shall tribulation, or distress, or persecution, or famine, 
or nakedness, or danger, or sword? As it is written: “For Your sake we face death all day long; we are 
considered as sheep to be slaughtered.” Yet in all these things I am are more than a conqueror through 
Him who loved me. (Romans 8:35–37) 

The Character I Want to Cultivate  

I am not trying to win the approval of men, but of God. If I were still trying to please men, I would not 
be a servant of Christ. (Galatians 1:10) 

Since I have been approved by God to be entrusted with the gospel, I speak not as pleasing men but 
God, who tests my heart. I will not seek glory from men. (1 Thessalonians 2:4, 6) 

My Relationship to Others  

You have called me to go and proclaim the kingdom of God. (Luke 9:60) 

Jesus said, “As the Father has sent Me, I also send you.” (John 20:21) 
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Day 22 

The Attributes of God  

I will arise and bless the Lord, my God, who is from everlasting to everlasting. Blessed be Your glorious 
name, which is exalted above all blessing and praise! (Nehemiah 9:5) 

Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace to those on whom His favor rests. (Luke 2:14) 

The Works of God  

I will remember the works of the Lord; surely, I will remember Your wonders of long ago. I will meditate 
on all Your works and consider all Your mighty deeds. Your way, O God, is holy. What god is so great as 
our God? You are the God who works wonders; You have revealed Your strength among the peoples. 
You redeemed your people with Your power, the descendants of Jacob and Joseph. (Psalm 77:11–15) 

As the earth brings forth its sprouts and as a garden causes that which is sown to spring up, so the Lord 
God will make righteousness and praise spring up before all nations. (Isaiah 61:11) 

My Relationship to God  

Blessed be the Lord; day by day He bears our burdens, the God of our salvation. Our God is the God of 
salvation, and to God the Lord belongs escape from death. (Psalm 68:19–20) 

Lord Jesus, all that the Father gives You will come to You, and whoever comes to You, You will never 
cast out. For You have come down from heaven not to do Your own will, but the will of Him who sent 
You. And this is the will of Him who sent You, that You will lose none of all that He has given You, but 
raise them up at the last day. For Your Father’s will is that everyone who looks to the Son and believes 
in Him may have eternal life, and You will raise him up at the last day. (John 6:37–40) 

The Character I Want to Cultivate  

What is desirable in a man is his kindness, and it is better to be a poor man than a liar. (Proverbs 19:22) 

As one who has been chosen of God, holy and beloved, I will put on a heart of compassion, kindness, 
humility, gentleness, and patience, bearing with others and forgiving others even as the Lord forgave 
me; and above all these things, I will put on love, which is the bond of perfection. (Colossians 3:12–14)  

My Relationship to Others  

I will love my enemies and pray for those who persecute me. (Matthew 5:44)  

I will love my enemies, do good to those who hate me, bless those who curse me, and pray for those 
who mistreat me. Just as I want others to do to me, I will do to them in the same way. (Luke 6:27–28, 31)  
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Day 23 

The Attributes of God  

Will God indeed dwell on earth? Heaven and the highest heaven cannot contain You. (1 Kings 8:27) 

God sits enthroned above the circle of the earth, and its inhabitants are like grasshoppers. He stretches 
out the heavens like a curtain and spreads them out like a tent to dwell in. He reduces rulers to nothing 
and makes the judges of this world meaningless. (Isaiah 40:22–23) 

The Works of God  

You will magnify Yourself and sanctify Yourself, and You will make Yourself known in the sight of many 
nations, and they will know that You are the Lord. (Ezekiel 38:23) 

The earth will be filled with the knowledge of the glory of the Lord, as the waters cover the sea. 
(Habakkuk 2:14) 

My Relationship to God  

God is my refuge and strength, an ever-present help in trouble. Therefore I will not fear, though the 
earth changes and the mountains slip into the heart of the sea. (Psalm 46:1–2) 

I will not fear, for You are with me; I will not be dismayed, for You are my God. You will strengthen me 
and help me; You will uphold me with Your righteous right hand. For You are the Lord my God, who 
takes hold of my right hand and says to me, “Do not fear; I will help you.” (Isaiah 41:10, 13)  

The Character I Want to Cultivate  

The fear of the Lord is the beginning of knowledge, but fools despise wisdom and discipline. (Proverbs 
1:7) 

The Lord gives wisdom; from His mouth come knowledge and understanding. He stores up sound 
wisdom for the upright; He is a shield to those who walk in integrity, guarding the paths of justice and 
protecting the way of His saints. Then I will understand righteousness and justice and honesty—every 
good path. For wisdom will enter my heart, and knowledge will be pleasant to my soul. Discretion will 
protect me, and understanding will guard me. (Proverbs 2:6–11) 

My Relationship to Others  

When I give, it will be given to me; good measure, pressed down, shaken together, running over, will 
be poured into my lap. For with the measure I use, it will be measured back to me. (Luke 6:38) 

He who sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and he who sows bountifully will also reap bountifully. 
Each one should give as he has decided in his heart, not reluctantly or under compulsion; for God loves 
a cheerful giver. And God is able to make all grace abound to us, so that always having all sufficiency in 
everything, we may abound in every good work. As it is written: “He has scattered abroad His gifts to 
the poor; His righteousness endures forever.” Now He who supplies seed to the sower and bread for 
food will also supply and increase our seed and will increase the fruits of our righteousness. (2 
Corinthians 9:6–10) 
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Day 24 

The Attributes of God  

Where does wisdom come from? Where does understanding dwell? It is hidden from the eyes of every 
living thing and concealed from the birds of the air. Destruction and Death say, “Only a rumor of it has 
reached our ears.” God understands its way, and He knows its place. For He looks to the ends of the 
earth and sees everything under the heavens. (Job 28:20–24) 

Oh, the depth of the riches both of the wisdom and knowledge of God! How unsearchable are His 
judgments, and His ways past finding out! For who has known the mind of the Lord? Or who has been 
His counselor? Or who has first given to Him, that He should repay him? For from Him and through 
Him and to Him are all things. To Him be the glory forever! Amen. (Romans 11:33–36) 

The Works of God  

Christ was in the world, and the world was made through Him, and the world did not know Him. He 
came to His own, but His own did not receive Him. (John 1:10–11) 

The light has come into the world, but men loved darkness rather than light because their deeds were 
evil. For everyone who does evil hates the light and will not come into the light for fear that his deeds 
will be exposed. But whoever practices the truth comes into the light, so that his deeds may be clearly 
seen as having been done through God. (John 3:19–21)  

My Relationship to God  

I want to love the Lord my God, obey His voice, and hold fast to Him. For the Lord is my life and the 
length of my days. (Deuteronomy 30:20)  

I love You, O Lord, my strength. The Lord is my rock and my fortress and my deliverer; my God is my 
rock, in whom I take refuge. He is my shield and the horn of my salvation, my stronghold. I call upon 
the Lord, who is worthy of praise, and I am saved from my enemies. (Psalm 18:1–3) 

The Character I Want to Cultivate  

I will not steal, nor deal falsely, nor deceive others. (Leviticus 19:11) 

I will not pervert justice or show partiality. I will not accept a bribe, for a bribe blinds the eyes of the wise 
and perverts the words of the righteous. (Deuteronomy 16:19) 

My Relationship to Others  

Starting a quarrel is like breaching a dam, so I will stop a quarrel before it breaks out. (Proverbs 17:14) 

If it is possible, as far as it depends on me, I will live at peace with all men. (Romans 12:18) 
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Day 25 

The Attributes of God  

God is exalted beyond our understanding; the number of His years is unsearchable. (Job 36:26) 

You are He; You are the first, and You are also the last. (Isaiah 48:12) 

The Works of God  

The earth is the Lord’s, and everything in it, the world and all who dwell in it. For He founded it upon 
the seas and established it upon the waters. (Psalm 24:1–2) 

The Lord covers Himself in light as with a garment; He stretches out the heavens like a tent curtain and 
lays the beams of His upper chambers in the waters. He makes the clouds His chariot and walks on the 
wings of the wind. He makes the winds His messengers, flames of fire His servants. He set the earth on 
its foundations, so that it can never be moved. You covered it with the deep as with a garment; the 
waters stood above the mountains. At Your rebuke the waters fled; at the sound of Your thunder they 
hurried away. They flowed over the mountains and went down into the valleys to the place You 
assigned for them. You set a boundary they cannot cross, that they will not return to cover the earth. O 
Lord, how manifold are Your works! In wisdom You made them all; the earth is full of Your possessions. 
(Psalm 104:2–9, 24) 

My Relationship to God  

I will give thanks to the Lord, call upon His name, and make known to others what He has done. I will 
sing to Him, sing praises to Him, and tell of all His wonderful acts. (1 Chronicles 16:8–9) 

I trust in Your loyal love; my heart rejoices in Your salvation. I will sing to the Lord, for He has dealt 
bountifully with me. (Psalm 13:5–6) 

The Character I Want to Cultivate  

In a multitude of words, transgression does not cease, but he who restrains his lips is wise. (Proverbs 
10:19) 

A fool has no delight in understanding, but only in airing his own opinions. (Proverbs 18:2) 

My Relationship to Others  

Love is as strong as death, and jealousy is as cruel as the grave; its flames are flames of fire, a flame of 
the Lord. Many waters cannot quench love, nor can rivers overflow it. If a man were to give all the wealth 
of his house for love, it would be utterly scorned. (Song of Solomon 8:6–7) 

Since she is a companion and a wife by covenant, a husband should not deal treacherously against the 
wife of his youth. The Lord God of hosts seeks a godly offspring and hates divorce; therefore we must 
take heed to our spirit and not deal treacherously. (Malachi 2:14–16) 

 

  


